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ROUTE MAP

Purpose of the Report

1. The purpose of this report is to inform the Joint Committee of a
presentation by David Sharp, Chief Executive of Newark and
Sherwood PCT on the ‘Route Map’ for health services in Greater
Nottingham.

Background

2. Members may recall that Gerry McSorley, Chief Executive of the City
Hospital was asked about how all the various NHS services in the
Greater Nottingham area – eg the City Hospital, QMC, Gamston Lings
Bar Hospital etc – would link together to avoid duplication of service.
He responded by saying that he was working on a ‘Route Map’ to
demonstrate the linkages.

3. This work is now being led by the Chief Executive of Newark and
Sherwood PCT, David Sharp.  

4. Mr Sharp has been invited to this meeting to give a presentation on the
latest position regarding the ‘Route Map’ and to answer questions.

Recommendation

5. It is recommended that:

the Committee discusses the presentation on the ‘Route
Map’.

Cllr Jim Napier
Chair of the Joint Health Select Committee
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